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As you . are aware, Omnicare has made the Risperdal Patient'
Specific Therapeutic Interchange program a very high priority for
the third and fourth quarters of 1998 and beyond . In'support of-
this initiative, please find attached an updated, revised edition
of the Risperdal PSTI protocol . In addition to the comprehensive
medical review previously circulated, this PSTI protocol also
contains important strategies and intervention scenarios for both
operations and consultant clinicians, and sample drug regimen
review comments for use in .your facilities . Please feel free to
adapt and change these comments for your use .

Please copy and distribute this important informat.~on to . all
Omnicare pharmacists and nurse consultants dealing with formulary
intervention programs . It is imperative that all formulary
management intervention programs be implemented as quickly and
comprehensively as possible,- using both operations and consultant
resources .

.This intervention, and all Omnicare formulary initiatives will be
discussed, in, great detail, during the upcoming Professional
Services, Committe e / Formulary Champions- Meeting in Covington, KY
on .September 9-10, 1998 . I look forward to seeing many of you at
this important meeting . In the meantime, if you have questions
or, comments' please contact your Regional Clinical Director or
my$elf. As always, •thank . you for your continued efforts and

.'support
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